

GLOBAL MONTELLO GROUP CORP. 800 South Street P.O. Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 ph: 781-894-8800 fx: 781-398-9000

March 15, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301
Ph: (603) 271-2431

Re: Notice of Intent to Renew Electric Aggregator Registration; Update of Information on File with NH PUC

Dear Ms Howland:

Set forth below please find updated information to renew Global Montello Group Corp.'s above-referenced registration, and to provide notice of Global Montello Group Corp's intent to provide aggregation to retail electric customers, as a non-regulated electricity aggregator in the State of New Hampshire pursuant to NHPUC 2003.02.

a. Legal Name:

Global Montello Group Corp.

b. Trade Names:

Global Montello Group Corp. does not intend to operate in New Hampshire under any trade names, and will conduct all electricity aggregation business as Global Montello Group Corp.

c. Business Address (Principal Place of Business):

800 South Street, Suite 200 Waltham, MA 02453

Ph: 781-894-8800 Fx: 781-398-4165

E-mail: asohr@globalp.com

d. Name, Title, Phone Number, Fax and Address of Officers/Directors:

Eric Slifka – President and Chief Executive Officer 800 South Street, Suite 200, Waltham, MA 02453 Ph: 781-398-4257; Fx: 781-398-9257 Thomas J. Hollister – Chief Operating Officer and Chief Financial Officer 800 South Street, Suite 200, Waltham, MA, 02453 Ph: 781-398-4202; Fx: 781-398-9202

Edward J. Faneuil – Executive Vice President, Secretary and General Counsel
800 South Street, Suite 200, Waltham, MA 02453
Ph: 781-398-4211; Fx: 781-398-9211

Charles A. Rudinsky - Executive Vice President, Treasurer and Chief Accounting Officer 800 South Street, Suite 200, Waltham, MA 02453 Ph: 781-398-4323; Fx: 781-398-4165

e. Customer Service Contact:

Alexis Sohr 1-800-685-7222

f. A copy of the applicant's authorization to do business in New Hampshire from the New Hampshire Secretary of State:

Copy of recent Certificate of Good Standing, certified by the New Hampshire Secretary of State, is enclosed.

g. Geographic Area:

Statewide to the extent that end-user customers are able to purchase electricity from a deregulated supplier through an aggregator/broker/marketer.

h. Statement:

Applicant is a wholesale purchaser, distributor and marketer of refined petroleum and natural gas products and services throughout New England. Applicant desires to continue to act as a facilitator between various electric suppliers/providers and end-user customers that wish to purchase electricity through the deregulated marketplace. As such, Applicant is not representing any particular electricity supplier.

i. Filing Fee:

N/A see attached email from Al-Azad Iqbal.

The contents of this application are truthful, accurate and complete.

GLOBAL MONTELLO GROUP CORP.

Dennis Bowersox

Vice President/Manager, Industrial Fuels Marketing

RE: Reminder:Registration with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will expire soon Iqbal, Al-Azad

to:

AHankins

03/12/2010 10:50 AM

Cc: AGould Show Details

Yes you are right. Under current rule, there is no renewal fee for aggregators. But an update of the rules is in process. If it is approved you might need to pay a fee in future renewals. So for now, submit your renewal application without any fee.

Thanks!

Al-Azad Iqbal

Utility Analyst III

Electric Division, NH Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Concord, NH 03301

Tele: 603 271-6036

Email: <u>Al-Azad.M.Iqbal@puc.nh.gov</u>

----Original Message----

From: AHankins@globalp.com [mailto:AHankins@globalp.com]

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 10:33 AM

To: Igbal, Al-Azad

Cc: AGould@globalp.com

Subject: Fw: Reminder:Registration with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will expire soon

Good morning Mr. Iqbal,

Pursuant to our recent discussion, at your earliest convenience, kindly advise if Global Montello Group Corp. is exempt from having to submit a check in the amount of \$250.00 (filing fee) when it files its application to renew its electric agreegator registration.

Thank you!

Alisha Hankins, Junior Paralegal Global GP LLC 800 South Street, Suite 200 P.O. Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 O: 781-398-4254

C: 781-975-0066 F: 781-398-9034

Email: ahankins@globalp.com Web Site: http://www.globalp.com

---- Forwarded by Alisha Hankins/GlobalCo on 03/12/2010 10:29 AM -----

From:

Alisha Hankins/GlobalCo

To:

Alexis Sohr/GlobalCo@GlobalCo

Date:

03/12/2010 10:00 AM

Subject:

Re: Fw: Reminder:Registration with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will expire soon

Thank you for the reminder!

Alisha Hankins, Junior Paralegal Global GP LLC 800 South Street, Suite 200 P.O. Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 O: 781-398-4254 C: 781-975-0066 F: 781-398-9034

Email: ahankins@globalp.com Web Site: http://www.globalp.com

From:

Alexis Sohr/GlobalCo

To:

Alisha Hankins/GlobalCo@GLOBALCO

Date:

03/12/2010 09:53 AM

Subject:

Fw: Reminder:Registration with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will expire soon

Alexis Sohr Global Companies LLC Global Montello Group Corp. Phone: (781) 398-4236

Cell: (617) 633-3797 Fax: (781) 398-9061 http://www.globalp.com

---- Forwarded by Alexis Sohr/GlobalCo on 03/12/2010 09:53 AM -----

From:

"Iqbal, Al-Azad" <Al-Azad.M.Iqbal@puc.nh.gov>

To:

<asohr@globalp.com>

Date:

03/12/2010 09:36 AM

Subject:

Reminder: Registration with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission will expire soon

Dennis Bowersox Vice President/Manager, Industrial Fuels Marketing Global Montello Group Corp. 800 South Street, Suite 200 Waltham, MA 02454-9161

Dear Mr. Bowersox:

This is a friendly reminder that your registration with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission) to provide electric aggregation service in New Hampshire, will expire on April 5, 2010. Under the provision of Puc 2003.02 (f): "[E]ach aggregator shall re-file with the commission an up-to-date written notice of intent to provide service as an aggregator every 2 years on or before its original notice anniversary date". Therefore it is required to refile an up-to-date written notice on or before April 5, 2010 if you continue to offer and provide electric aggregation service. If you have already submitted the notice with the commission, please disregard this e-mail.

Regards,

Al-Azad Iqbal

Utility Analyst III Electric Division, NH Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Concord, NH 03301

Tele: 603 271-6036

Email: Al-Azad.M.Iqbal@puc.nh.gov

State of New Hampshire Department of State

CERTIFICATE

I, William M. Gardner, Secretary of State of the State of New Hampshire, do hereby certify that Global Montello Group Corp., a(n) Delaware corporation, is authorized to transact business in New Hampshire and qualified on March 24, 2006. I further certify that all fees and annual reports required by the Secretary of State's office have been received.



In TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I hereto set my hand and cause to be affixed the Seal of the State of New Hampshire, this 12th day of March, A.D. 2010

William M. Gardner Secretary of State